
History Club  

Mailing Address: 314 Founders Hall 

President: Andrew Murray, A.L.Murray@eagle.clarion.edu 

Advisor: Dr. Kathleen McIntyre, kmcintyre@clarion.edu (814) 393-2412 

 

Clarion University’s History Club seeks to engage students in historical inquiry and promote 

professional growth. The Club organizes activities for members, including film screenings, guest 

speakers, cultural nights, field trips, and joint endeavors with Phi Alpha Theta. We also volunteer 

at the Clarion Historical Society, help connect students with local internships and offer 

workshops on the graduate school application process. The History Club is open to all Clarion 

University students, regardless of major or grade point average. Meetings are held twice a month 

in Founders Hall.  Joining the History Club is a great way to meet other students who share your 

passion for history. Please visit us at https://cuconnect.clarion.edu/organization/historyclub to 

learn more about our organization.  
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